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“We’re going on a bear hunt!” 
 

            
     

             
              
 
This week the children have been focusing on the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We 
have been very busy learning about the different stages of the story. The children discussed 
their feelings and were also able to make facial expressions to express themselves. We went 
on many bear hunts, both indoors and out, and even sorted some colourful bears into colour 
and size order.  
 
The children used small homemade books to write their own stories and read them to their 
friends at carpet time. We listened to stories about family members, friends and animals too. 
The bear hunt yoga was also a popular activity and everyone joined in.  
 
  
Mrs Santosh Roth 
 
 


